
Since Christmas, the calendar has been jam-packed with Reading events. In
February, we celebrated ‘Book Week’. This year we focused on the continent
of Asia. During World Book Day, every child across the school made
bookmarks, which we exchanged with the children from Ladywood! The
Scholastic Book Fair was extremely successful, raising almost £300. This
money has been used to invest in our class libraries, reading Enrichment
activities and our Diversity Collection, which celebrates stories from other
countries and authors of different ethnic backgrounds. Many pupils from
across school have had the opportunity to read with Merlin, our therapy dog,
with some pupils using books and poetry, with our Thrive Practitioners, Mrs
Willett and Ms Harris!

Since the launch of our Reading
Scrapbooks, the response of our pupils has
been amazing! The standard of work
produced and the creativity displayed has
been nothing short of amazing!



Across school, our ‘Are You Really Reading’ Project is being delivered across all phases. A number of 
teaching staff have completed the training and as leader, I have shared our good practice, with those 
of other schools at moderation. Currently, I am in the process of developing additional resources to 

compliment this programme and our Reading Curriculum.

Celebrating reading success in the EYFS and KS1!
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